
 
 

BOROUGH OF WILDWOOD CREST  
GREEN TEAM 

          Meeting Minutes – May 24 2023 
Borough Hall, 6101 Pacific Avenue 
 
 

Co-Chair’s MacQueen & Devlin called the Borough of Wildwood Crest Green Team to order at 1 
pm. 
 
MacQueen read the “Sunshine Act” and lead the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Co-Chair MacQueen, Co-Chair Devlin, Member Little, Member Corradino, Member Marino, 
Member Filerino and Secretary Archer were in attendance.  A quorum was declared.  Members 
Caruso, Mears, Vassallo, Anzelone, Cusella and Deissroth were not present.  
 
The minutes from meeting April 26 were approved on motion of Co-Chair MacQueen, second by 
Co-Chair Devlin and unanimous voice vote of members eligible to vote. 
 
No Correspondence was received.  
 
Under old business, everyone discussed how well the Arbor Day Event at Crest Memorial was 
received.  The group decided to continue with same plan for next year including tree planting, 
meeting with the elementary school children and showing the Lomax video.  The children were 
very engaged and brought much excitement to the program.  Discussion continued with Member 
Marino and Little agreeing to assist in picking up the recycled plastic program.  Co-Chair Devlin 
explained the details of the program and thanked them for their assistance. 
 
Under new business, discussion moved to the upcoming annual Wellness Fair at Crest Pier on 
Thursday June 15. Members were asked to participate at the green team table.  The details of 
what to display for the public was bantered about.  Final plans will be decided closer to the event. 
Co-Chair MacQueen asked all members to provide Secretary Archer with their email and 
telephone contact information so the team will have a complete directory. 
 
Under other, Borough Administrator Mahon made everyone aware that The Lomax Consulting 
Group is winding down on the tree inventory for the Borough’s Community Forestry Management 
Plan.  Once completed it will move into the next phase which will lead the Borough to 
apply for grants to help grow the program. 
 
No members of the public spoke. 
 
The Team will meet on Wednesday June 28 at 1 p.m. Borough Hall Court Room. 
 
Meeting adjourned on motion of Co-Chair MacQueen and second by Co-Chair Devlin with a 
unanimous voice vote at 1:45 p.m. 
 
 
 


